
From:  
 Sent: 07 June 2020 16:12 
 To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
 Subject: Objection to adult game shop 
Hi there, 
I object to the potential of opening another adult gaming shop on the Kilburn high road / 
Glengall road corner 
 
From:  
Sent: 08 June 2020 13:24 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Objection to adult game shop 
 
I would like to object the opening of another adult gaming shop on the grounds that gambling 
shops in the area have become a source of crime and disorder, with fights breaking out and 
dodgy characters frequenting them. 
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